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Change in Appearance of 

Ethernet Cable Connectors for AC Servo Amplifiers 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The appearance of Ethernet cable connectors will be changed as follows. 
 
1. Target Model 

MR-J5-G/MR-J5-G-N1 
 
2. Reason for the Change 

To improve the obtainability of the parts 
 
3. Details of the Change 

The shells of the Ethernet cable connectors (CN1A and CN1B) and their LED brightness will be 
changed. 
This change does not affect the functions and performance of the products. 
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* The MR-J5-40G is shown in the photographs. 
 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the April 2022 production. 
Note that, depending on the stock status, the products with both the former and new connectors may be 
distributed in the market around the same time. 

 
 


